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26th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 

EYFS & KS1 Phonics Morning 
 
Friday 6th October 
8.50am – 9.50am 

 
 

We would like to invite you to our Phonics Meeting, where we will be explaining our approach 
to teaching phonics and early reading, enabling you as a parent/carer to support your child 
more easily and more effectively at home.  
 
We will also be discussing the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check. 
 
We would like to invite you to join us for some phonics activities in your child’s classroom 
after the main meeting. This will be instead of our usual Friday Read-in for this week only.  
 
If you wish to attend, please complete the reply slip by Tuesday 3rd October. 
 
We will be sharing the PowerPoint and resources after the session for those parents who are 
unable to attend. If you have any further questions about Phonics and early reading, please 
do not hesitate to speak with your class teacher.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you at our Phonics Morning. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Tweedley  
(Reading Coordinator) 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
EYFS & KS1 Phonics Meetings 
 
Child(ren)’s Name(s)……………………………..…………………Class(es)………………...… 
 
     I will be attending the Phonics Morning on Friday 6th October. 
 
   
Signed: ………………………………………… 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

